Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
University of Central Florida
Trevor Colbourn Hall - CM - UCF 574

NOTICE TO CONSTRUCTION MANAGERS
The University of Central Florida, on behalf of its Board of Trustees, announces that services in the disciplines of construction management will be required for the project listed below:
Project Name and No.: Trevor Colbourn Hall UCF - 574
The project consists of the new construction of Trevor Colbourn Hall and the demolition of the existing Colbourn Hall on the main campus at the University of Central Florida, Orlando, Florida. The new construction will be approximately 135,600 GSF, consisting of classrooms, offices, teaching labs, conference rooms and study spaces.
The contract for construction management services will consist of two phases. Phase one is pre-construction services starting at Design Development, for which the construction manager will be compensated in accordance with the CM sliding scale found on the UCF Facilities Planning and Construction website. Phase one services include value engineering, constructability analyses, development of a cost model, estimating, and the development of a Guaranteed Maximum Price (GMP) at 100% Construction Documents. If the GMP is accepted, phase two, the construction phase, will be implemented. In phase two of the contract, the construction manager becomes the single point of responsibility for performance of the construction of the project and shall publicly bid trade contracts. Failure to negotiate an acceptable GMP within the time provided in the agreement may result in the termination of the construction manager’s contract. The total project cost will be approximately $37,240,000 for planning, design, permitting, construction, commissioning, and furnishings/equipment. The total construction cost will be approximately $29,500,000. This project is subject to the availability of funding.

Major building systems, including mechanical and building envelope, will be commissioned by an independent consultant with whom the Construction Manager shall plan and coordinate their efforts. Proposing firms shall include at least one LEED-certified professional, who will coordinate with the University’s commissioning agent. The new building shall achieve LEED Gold Certification.
Instructions for submitting a proposal can be found on the Project Fact Sheet. The Project Fact Sheet and Construction Management Qualifications Supplement Form may be obtained on our website: www.fp.ucf.edu or by contacting: Gina Seabrook, gina.seabrook@ucf.edu, (407)823-5894.
We are accepting only electronic submissions, to be uploaded at: https://ucf.bonfirehub.com/opportunities/2152.
Submittals must be received by 5:00 p.m. local time December 30, 2016. Late submissions or additional documentation will not be accepted.
